
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mid and West Wales Regional Safeguarding Board for Adults 

(CWMPAS) Service User Representative Recruitment Advert 

Are you an adult with lived experience of safeguarding services, living in 

Carmarthenshire, Ceredigion, Pembrokeshire or Powys whom can offer an informed 

perspective on the quality and delivery of Safeguarding services in the Mid and West 

Wales region? The Mid and West Wales Regional Safeguarding Board for Adults 

(CWMPAS), is looking to recruit a service user representative to be a member of its 

Regional Executive Adult Board. This will be a pilot exercise over a 1 year fixed term 

period. Your role will ensure the perspective and voice of adults at risk is represented 

and considered in the business of the Board and your lived experience informs 

strategic objectives and plans. 

Your role and responsibilities will include: 

 To attend approximately four Regional Safeguarding Board meetings per year 

(virtual attendance can be facilitated). 

 To attend other relevant regional meetings as appropriate and as agreed 

between you and the Chair. 

 To adequately prepare for Regional Safeguarding Board meetings by reading 

board papers and agenda in advance of the meeting. 

 To maintain the confidentiality of agenda papers, discussion and decisions 

made. 

 To provide a service user perspective to the business of the Regional 

Safeguarding Board. 

 To contribute to the development of plans and proposals, providing constructive 

input from a service user perspective. 

 To provide a link between the Regional Safeguarding Board and other service 

users where appropriate. 

You will report to the Regional Safeguarding Board Chair and will receive direct 

support from the Strategic Regional Safeguarding Manager for Children and Adults at 

Risk. Full Reimbursement of reasonable expenses can be claimed. 

To arrange an informal discussion with the Regional Safeguarding Manager or to 

request an information pack, please email CWMPAS@Pembrokeshire.gov.uk or 

phone 01437775200.  
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Applications are invited by way of a covering letter to the Mid and West Wales Regional 

Safeguarding Board Chairs Michael Gray and Jake Morgan. Please ensure this 

includes, your motivation for applying, your lived experience as a service user of 

safeguarding services and how you feel you can contribute to the Regional 

Safeguarding Board and its development and response to Adults at risk in Mid and 

West Wales. The role will require a basic DBS check to be undertaken. The closing 

date for applications will be Friday 13th September 2024. 

Please send covering letter FAO Michael Gray and Jake Morgan to 

CWMPAS@Pembrokeshire.gov.uk  

Please note interviews will take place on Friday 4th October 2024.  
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